Dear Sir/Madam
We would like to invite you to the Redland Green School careers event on Wednesday 6th February 2013. The event is aimed at students in years 9-13 (ages 13-19). The format will be a market-place style event. Each representative will have a table and chairs on which to display any material regarding their company, the job opportunities within it/the industry or the educational opportunities available.

We are hoping this will become an annual event where our students will have the opportunity to meet representatives from a range of organisations to help them get on the right track with their career and/or future study path.
Venue: 
The event will be held in the Redland Green School sports hall.

Times: 
8.45am-2.30pm - sessions will run for an hour for each year group (years 9-11) with post-16 students attending throughout the day.

Arrangements:

- Student expectations
Students in younger year groups will be provided with suggested questions to pose to representatives from different areas. This will include themes such as entry requirements, opportunities available, job roles and typical days, work experience. Post-16 students will have less direction regarding their queries. 
- Parking
Although there is limited parking on-site, this is likely to be full by 8.30am. It may therefore be prudent to allow additional time to park on the local roads. There is generally plenty of parking by Redland Park or near Redland High School (though please respect drop curbs in surrounding streets and carpark markings in order to leave space for emergency/larger vehicles). 

- Set-up
The school site is open to visitors from 8am onwards. Should you have any larger display items, we will make our site team and their trolley available to support you in moving such items. 

If you require a display board and/or an electrical socket by your stall, please confirm when you reply. Please note these resources are limited and will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis.

- Refreshments
Tea and coffee will be provided throughout the day. A finger buffet will be provided from 12.30-2pm.

To confirm your place, we would be grateful if you could reply by January 21st to allow us to make full preparations for the day. If you are unable to provide a firm commitment but would like to express an interest in attending, please let us know. Our dedicated email account for this event is RGSCareersEvent@redlandgreen.bristol.sch.uk . Enclosed is a reply slip to enable you to indicate your requirements.
Please do note hesitate to contact Anne Bell at the above email address if you have any questions. 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
